
To: Citizenship Co-ordinators 
 Secondary and Special Schools 
 
 
Citizenship Network Meeting – Summer Term 2005 
 
This is a reminder that the Summer Term Citizenship Network meetings are 
being held shortly: 
 
Wednesday, 04 May 2005   -  Norwich PDC 
Wednesday, 11 May 2005 -  West Norfolk PDC 
 
Both 4.30 – 6.30pm. 
 
I hope that you will be able to attend – reply slip attached or email Cindy 
Burton:  cindy.burton@norfolk.gov.uk..  If you have any suggestions for 
agenda items, please indicate on the form or email. 
 
Christine Woods 
Adviser for Pupil Support,  
Guidance and Personal Development 
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